12030 N. Clubhouse Square
Youngtown, Arizona 85363

PUBLIC NOTICE

This Notice is provided as a courtesy announcement to the members of the Youngtown
Common Council and the General Public that members of the Youngtown Common
Council will be attending the Maricopa County Sheriff's Office Open House. A
quorum of the Council may be present. No Town business will be discussed and no

action will be taken. The event will be held on:

Event: Maricopa County Sheriff’'s Office Open
House

Dates: April 20, 2019

Place: District Il Substation
13063 West Bell Road
Surprise, AZ 85374

Time: 9:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m.

POSTING CERTIFICATION OF THIS NOTICE

The undersigned hereby certifies that a copy of the attached notice was duly posted by
6:00 p.m. on April 11, 2019 in the Town’s designated posting locations pursuant to
Resolution No. 06-04 and on the Town’s website.

27

Nicole Smart, Deputy Town Clerk




